
 

 

 
 
 
November 9, 2018 
 
 
SUNY Poly Faculty and Staff: 
 
The 2018 SEFA Campaign (State Employees Federated Appeal) has been launched at SUNY Poly.  I 
am writing to ask that you consider supporting the campaign, which is an annual effort that offers 
NYS employees the opportunity to contribute to charitable causes in their local communities and to 
organizations that are statewide, national, or international in scope.  Each year, the SEFA Campaign 
runs from September through December. 
 
The 2017 campaign was a great success thanks to you!  SUNY Poly employee donations totaled over 
$13k; this is money that will go back into our community to benefit local and/or regional non-profit 
organizations that are important to you. 
 
SEFA will once again offer an online ePledge program, which makes it even easier for our faculty 
and staff to make their donations.  All you need is a computer and your NYS employee ID (located 
on your paystub.)  You can access the online ePledge program at www.givingnexus.org/_nyssefa/.   
 
A hardcopy pledge form is attached and will also be distributed soon to your team captains.   
 
Thank you to Audra Cornelius, Laurie Hartman, and Janelle Serritella, who will serve as the SEFA 
Employee Campaign Managers.  Please reach out to Audra, Laurie or Janelle with any questions 
regarding this year’s campaign or with assistance in submitting your pledge. 
 
Please plan to either complete your online pledge or submit your pledge forms, no later than 
Friday, December 7.  Forms can be submitted to your team captain or directly to Audra, Laurie or 
Janelle.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 

http://www.givingnexus.org/_nyssefa/

